
 

Parish Office: Phone 53018161 -Daylesford (Wednesday- Friday) 9.30– 3.00pm Safeguarding Officer: Leonie Bird    

Parish Primary School: St Michael’s Daylesford -Ethan Corfee  & St Augustine’s Creswick -Terry Brennan.  

Parish Emails: creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au ;  daylesford@ballarat.cathlolic.org.au                                                

Website: ballarat.catholic.org.au    

Recent Death:   

Anniversaries of Death:  Noreen Vanzetta, Jack Scheggia, Eileen O’Halloran,                   

Ethel Bonnicia, Jim Dixon, Nell Muller, Keith Slade, Eileen McShane, Mary Hugo, Thomas 

Jones, Mary Overington, Carmel Quinlan 

Prayers for the Sick:  Maureen Eagan; Carmel Stevens 

Weekday Masses:  Creswick Tuesday 10am, Daylesford Thursday & Friday  10am 

 

Sunday Mass 10.30am Sunday Mass 8.45am 

Parish Priest of Daylesford & Creswick 

Fr Gary A  Jones 

Supervising Priest for Parish of Gordon 

Parish Admin:     Leonie Bird  

“We are a Child Safe Parish” 

 
 

The Children of St Augustine’s Creswick & St Michael's Daylesford are 
preparing for the Sacrament of Eucharist which will be celebrated on 

Sunday 24th November.                                                                                                 
We remember them in our prayers in November. 

 

 

 

St Augustine’s:  Libby Gervasoni, Arya Cameron-Lench, James Donovan-Clancy,         
Paige Euvrard, Fletcher Martin, Declan O'Kelly, Jack Petch, Abbigail Righetti. 

 

St Michael’s:  Caitlin Leonard, Lachlan Lane, Thomas Niclas, Isabella Goodwin,              
Tylar Keating, Riley Booth, Matilda Whitcher, Eve Righetti, Jackson Goddard,                 
Max Aylward, Jordan Thompson, Ava Koleski ,Pippa Pearson. 

 



Anointing Mass: Mass will be held at John  Curtin Centre,    

Creswick (Huntley Room) on Tuesday 26th November 2019 at 

2.00pm. Afternoon tea will be served. To help with                      

catering  please let Margaret Goates  P: 53452194                        

or Irene Martin P: 0432390314  know if you are attending. 

 

Catholic Theological College Open Day: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 from 4.30pm – 
6.30pm.  Includes Study Options, Building and Library Tour, Refreshments. RSVP to Jenny 
Delahunt by Friday, November 1  on 9412 3314 or jenny.delahunt@ctc.edu.au.   

 

Asylum Seeker Fundraiser:  The House of Welcome Ballarat Annual Garden party will be 

held on Sunday, November 24, 2019 at 30 Waller Avenue, Newington at 2.00pm.  Fun for all 

the family.  Lorne Holiday draw at 4.00pm.  Entry is adults $20.00, children free.  For more 

information ph. 0401 175045. 

Nazareth House Auxiliary Annual Fete: All welcome to the Nazareth House Auxil-
iary Annual Fete on Saturday, November 16, 2019 at Mill Street, Ballarat starting at 
10.00am.  Cake and  produce stalls, plants, spinning wheel and raffles, morning 
tea, sausage sizzle, horse rides and much more.  For further information contact 
Margaret, ph. 0419003415 

                                                                                                                         

Last Week’s Collections:  Two collections are presented after the Prayers of the Faithful. The 1st  Collection 

is cash towards the Presbytery for the sustenance of our Priest – with a contribution of 13% to provide sup-

port for our retired priests and the Diocese. The 2nd Collection is the Planned Giving (envelopes) or cash for 

the administration of the Parish & general running costs.  

Creswick Parish Collections:       1st Collection: $289.40   2nd Collection: $222.60 

Daylesford Parish Collections:    1st Collection: $354.50  2nd Collection: $174.10 

  

Roster-weekend:  Nov 10th  Daylesford                                                                    Creswick 

Welcomer Brian D Aileen P, David P 

Commentator  Bernie T 

Reader Carmel B Kevin S 

Offertory/Gifts Max & Anne O’S Aileen P, David P 

Special Ministers/Eucharist Denise L, Carol C, Sandra W Aileen P, Barb H, Margie G 

Projector Operator/Ipad Music Gabrielle K Loretta/ Jesse & Steve 

Sacristan Hilary C  

Counting Team Jack B, Brian D Kieran & Volunteer 

mailto:jenny.delahunt@ctc.edu.au/

